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West Bengal Board of Secondary Education 
Nivedita Bhawan, DJ-8, Sector-II, Salt Lake, Kolkata – 700091 

 
No: DS(C)/ 117 /24               Date : 19.09.2024 
 
To 
The Head of the Institution,  
All X Class High School, 
under West Bengal Board of Secondary Education  
 

Notification for Late Registration for Students of Class IX (2024) 
  
  
 In continuation to the earlier notification no. DS(C)/107/24 dated 31.08.2024, the 

Board has decided to reopen the online Registration Portal for only left out students, if 

any, of Class IX (2024). The portal will be available from 12:00 noon on 21.09.2024 until 

12:00 noon of 30.09.2024 at www.wbbsedata.com. 

  

 Schools that have not yet registered all their students of Class IX (2024), are 

required to complete the registration process within this given timeframe. Please note, for 

all such cases of left out students, late fee will be applicable, as per the notified 

(204/Sec/23 dated 30.06.2023) norms. 

  

 Schools that have already registered all their students of Class IX (2024) by 

07.09.2024 need not log in again. However, edit options shall be provided later for all 

schools, which shall be notified accordingly. All concerned are requested to follow 

closely the notification to be issued by the Board in this regard in its website. 
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